
-----Original Message----- 
From: MICHAEL HARRY   
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 10:28 AM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Cc: ASO Secretariat  
Subject: The new reflective tool proposed. 
 
Dear Dental Board and AHPRA, 
I am a retired orthodontist 73 years “young” 
I continue to offer my skills to the Adelaide Dental Hospital, and tutor 3 Postgraduate students from the 
University of Adelaide most Friday afternoons. 
I am appalled to see general dental practitioners attempting to practise “orthodontic” treatment after 
completing short “motel” courses. 
This year I am in Washington DC for the American Association of Orthodontists meeting, and will attend 
the European Orthodontic Society meeting in Edinburgh, Scotland. 
I intend to “up stumps” in December 2018, and consider there to be an orthodontic manpower surplus 
in Australia. 
I also believe that patient orthodontic care is consistently better, if delivered by a fully qualified 
orthodontist. 
Please do NOT make changes to the current situation, unless they improve patient welfare. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Michael Harry.  BDS, BDSc(Hons), MDS, FRACDS 
 
 
 

 




